
CORONAVIRUS 
STAY ALERT TO STAY SAFE
Changes have been made at this practice to ensure 
we can continue to provide essential care safely for 
you and our dental team:

• �We’re having to prioritise patients with the most  
urgent needs.

• �New social distancing and hygiene rules are in place. 
Please follow practice guidance.

• Staff may be wearing additional protective equipment.

• �The range of treatments available may differ to what 
was offered previously.

If you have any questions about these changes, 
please speak to the dental team.
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